
                                    Maths 
 

 

We’ll start the half-term with a big push on times tables 

in preparation for our Multiplication Tables Check, which 

is coming up  in the first two weeks of June. After that, 

we’ll be developing our understanding of co-ordinates, 

plotting points to create different shapes and 

identifying missing co-ordinates to complete polygons, 

We will then translate these shapes by sliding them 

around co-ordinate grids, plotting new positions and 

using these skills to solve problems. All of this this will 

then lead into work on angles. We will learn to measure 

angles using protractors, identify equilateral, scalene 

and isosceles triangles and calculate missing angles in 

shapes using known facts.  

Computing 
 

We will continue to develop our programming skills, 

using the Scratch platform (and logical thinking). Using 

ready-made ’blocks’ of code and if, or and forever loops 

we  will create stories and simple games, which we will 

then test, evaluate and de-bug.  



Computing 
 

 You can have a go at coding in Scratch by heading 

to scratch.mit.edu or downloading the Scratch 

app. There are loads and loads of tutorials,         

ideas and examples of other people’s work                  

available on the Scratch site. 

                                    Maths 
 

As always, a great deal of what we do relies on our recall 

of tables facts, so it would be brilliant if you could work 

on these at home. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

 Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

 Looking for numbers in that table in the world around 

you - on doors, car number plates, in phone numbers 

or when you’re out shopping.   
 

 Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or water-

on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

 Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


